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nmi, jnercly fls a merchant or ftockholder, me^
dttaeing on the prefcnt, and probably fuiiw, ft««

biiky 4>£.thc revenues of Great Britain j to which
ilfaeA^M trade is doubtJofs of confidcrable im-
poitanoe.. As ja man, and a Chriftian, I hope I
(hall live to lee the day (though a fugar piant«#
inir&lO ivlien this iibominable traffic will be pro-
bibtted. ,1 think I can clearly prove, tiiat etw
the welfare of the planter concurs with the honor
of goveenonem, and the intercft of humanity, in
Wiflung its ^o«al^abolitlon. At preftnt, the fyfj
tern of Great i Britain towards her few rematmng
oo4»nics, is a fyftom unexampled in the annals o^
irtaddnd.H*rIt is war, under the name of f^acev
agaioft the moft valuable of her plantationt, who?
have not only given her ao provocation, but whdft^
welfane &hc knows andacknowledges to be the ^«>'
Jiort uf our own empire. WcB, therefore, may
thr planters complain^ that * they are fuffering
without blame, Mid incurring aH the efledbs of re-
fcntment, without the nightelt imputation on cimr
obodience».v .

r Whatever may be thought of tl>e pad or pre-
fcat condodt uf America towards this country, Ac
peweful and loyal inhabitants of the Weft Indiaf
idanda are void <tfoffence. Is it then confiftent*
with ptAky, religion, or humanity, to deftixiy the'
l^flocsot* bc«pKfe their deftruftion may operate^

f JMliaa Iromkf afljtaUy «r Bathadcm ta tU Kin^
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